
School Council meeting minutes Summer Term 2022 

 

The new KS1 School Council met at the end of April and were joined later in the term by children from the 

3 Reception classes; Hedgehog, Squirrel and Fox. 

 

The School Council have taken part in a range of litter related activities. We have picked litter in the school 

grounds, using our new litter ‘grabbers’ and made posters about putting litter in bins. The children decided 

where these should be put, most opting for a position next to their class bins! 

 

It has been good to include the children from the Reception classes and they have played an active part in 

this half term’s activities. 


